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To: 
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Sapper,Lisa A - LGCRP [lisariley@att.com] 
Tuesday, October 12,2004 2:02 PM 
Sapper,Lisa A - LGCRP; Filings@psc.state.fl.us 
Paula lsler 
RE: Docket No. 041092 -- Request to Withdraw ACC Certificate 
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> RE: Docket No. 041092, Request for Cancellation of Certificate of ACC 
> National Long Distance Corp. to Resell Interexchange Services 
> (Certificate No. 4007) 

> Attached please find ACC National Long Distance Corp.'s follow up letter regarding its 
Request for Cancellation of Certificate to Resell Interexchange Sewices (Certificate No. 
4007). This document is a total of 1 pages. The attached document should be considered 
the official version for purposes of the docket file. 

=. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
> > ccO41092 ACC Letter re RAF 10-12-04.doc>> 

> 

> 

> 

> 
> Lisa A. Sapper 
> AT&T Law & Government Affairs 
> Docket Manager - Florida 
> Office: 404-460-7830 
> Fax: 832-213-0268 
> E-mail: lisariley@att.com 
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Tracy Hatch 
Senior Attorney 
Law and Government Affairs 
Southern Region 

Suite 700 
101 N. Monroe Street, 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 
850-425-6360 

October 12,2004 

BY ELECTRONIC FILING 
Ms. Blanca Bay6, Director 
The Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 
Room 1 10, Easley Building 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Re: Cancellation of Certificate of ACC National Long Distance Cop .  (d/b/a ACC Long 
Distance) to Resell hterexchange Services (Certificate No. 4007) 
Docket No. 041092 

Dear Ms. Bay& 

The purpose of this letter is to respond to a facsimile received fiom Ms. Paula Isler, 
Commission Staff, regarding ACC National Long Distance Corp.’s (d/b/a ACC Long Distance) 
plans for filing of its final regulatory assessment fee payment. Pursuant to my conversation with 
Ms. Isler, AT&T intends to file ACC’s final regulatory assessment fee payment at the end of the 
year, concurrent with filing the TCG and AT&T regulatory assessment fees. Ms. Isler indicated 
that this arrangement is acceptable. 

If you have questions, please let me know. Thank you. 

Sincerely yours, 

s/ Tracy W. Hatch 

T W l a s  
Enclosure 

cc: Paula Isler 

Tracy W. Hatch 


